
Carlos Torres 

Beginning in 1985, Mr. Torres worked for 32 years at Consolidated Edison of New York, 
including over nine years as Vice President for Emergency Preparedness and Business 
Resilience (2008-2017).  Mr. Torres retired from Con Edison on October 31, 2017. Mr. 
Torres was retained as a consultant by the Edison Electric Institute to provide advice and 
assistance in connection with restoring the power grid in Puerto Rico after Hurricane 
Maria hit the island on September 20, 2017. In that capacity, he traveled to Puerto Rico 
to assess the damage, including thorough discussions with various agencies and 
individuals, including Ricardo Rossello, who was then the Governor of Puerto Rico.  
Governor Rossello appointed Mr. Torres Power Restoration Coordinator (“PRC”) for the 
emergency restoration of electrical power in Puerto Rico. 


